
SNOHOMISH COUNTY PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 

Special Meeting December 10, 2024 

The Special Meeting was convened by President Sidney Logan at 11 :05 a.m. at the Jennings 
Park Substation located at 7808 47th Ave NE, Marysville, Washington. Those attending were 
Tanya Olson, Vice-President; Rebecca Wolfe, Secretary; CEO/General Manager 
John Haarlow; District Staff; members of the public; and Deputy Clerks of the Board 
Jenny Rich and Morgan Stoltzner. 

JENNINGS PARK SUBSTATION RIBBON CUTTING 

President Sidney Logan provided opening statements and welcomed guests for a 
ribbon-cutting ceremony and tour of the Jennings Park Substation. 

ADJOURNMENT 

The Special Meeting of December 10, 2024, adjourned at 12:25 p.m. 

Approved this 17th day of December, 2024. 


